
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 July 2007 

8. ACTING COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update on forthcoming Board activity and discussed the contents of the 

information presented on customer service requests covering the Board’s area for the period 12 April 
to 8 May 2007. 

 
 The Board decided to appoint Claudia Reid as its representative on the Council’s Bylaw Review 

Subcommittee. 
 
 The Board also decided to confirm the holding of an extraordinary meeting on Tuesday 12 June 2007 

at 12 noon, at the Holy Trinity Church, Meeting Room, Lyttelton, for the purpose of making a decision 
on the Stoddart Point Reserve proposed car park development project following public consultation. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


